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 Webinar: Media, Relationships & Family: The Good, Bad and Ugly! 

Save the Date!
Thursday, March 28, 2019

1:30 (EST) pm via Zoom

Join facilitator Teresa Hartnett as we look at the impact of the media on relationships, with a particular focus on the family. 
We will examine how everyone, including communication leaders, need to play a role in highlighting the positive aspects of 
the media, while helping people to manage the negative impacts in their lives, in particular the lives of families.   

Teresa Hartnett is in her 16th year as Director of Family Ministry for the Diocese of Hamilton. 
She has her Masters in Religious Education from St. Augustine's Seminary/University of 
Toronto, a degree in Kinesiology from McMaster University, a Bachelor of Education from 
Brock University, and is certified in a number of family, counselling, marriage and 
relationship programs. She has been the Executive Director of Birthright Pregnancy Service 
in Hamilton for 31 years and in 2004 implemented and now oversees Project Rachel in the 
Hamilton Diocese. She is passionate about helping individuals, couples and families to grow 
strong, healthy and happy both in the way they live their lives and in their faith! She believes 
the most important role is in her family as wife of Joe, mother to her four children and 
grandmother to four (soon to be five) beautiful grandchildren! 



New Logo Proposal for ARCCC Members
 ARCCC is seeking to refresh/re-design our current logo.  The aim is to develop a new logo for ARCCC that captures the 
values and mission of the organization and that is distinctive and recognizable.  This logo will be incorporated on our 
website, our Twitter account and other possible future web presence that ARCCC may have. It will also be used on 
letterhead, brochures, banners and other print and digital materials as needed.
 
It is expected that ARCCC’s new logo will evolve as part of a conversation during the strategic planning session with 
ARCCC’s executive committee members this past February.
 
All members are invited to submit a proposal for our logo design. The electronic version must be submitted by email to  
Sue Newbery (snewbery.arccc@gmail.com) no later than May 30, 2019. The member whose proposal is the best solution 
for our project will be announced at our annual AGM Meeting at the CPA Media Conference in St. Petersburg.
 
Thank you all so much in advance for your time, effort and interest in ARCCC!
 

SET SAIL TO ST. PETE!
2019 Catholic Media Conference - Registration Now Open!  
 

Registration is now open for the Catholic Media Conference to be held in St. Petersburg, Florida from June 18 to June 21.
ARCCC will be offering a workshop on Social Media at the conference. Our AGM will be held on Friday, June 21 at 8:30 am. 
For further details on registration, accommodation and schedule please click on the following link:
http://www.catholicmediaconference.org/home
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